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Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

I hope this finds you well. A very warm welcome to the Summer term! I think back to our last week of the Spring Term 

and the snow that came down the night before our Easter service! At last we have seen patches of sun this week. Let’s 

hope this can continue - the children have loved being outside on the field and adventure play area at playtime and 

lunchtime!  

This week our children have come back and got straight into their learning, with the positivity, enthusiasm and 

determination that makes us all so proud. In Willow class, our young academics have been starting their new topic on 

rainbows and puddles – painting their very own rainbows, creating weather mobiles and exploring the outside area 

for signs of Spring! 

                 

In Sycamore class, our children have been honing their throwing and catching skills, developing spiral designs in Art 

and recreating images of their new writing sequence – ‘The Naughty Bus!’ 
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In Beech class, our superstars have been making their very own healthy wraps in DT, with a vegetable, protein and 

dairy product and they have been exploring the story of Matthew the Tax Collector in RE. In Year 4, the children had a 

wonderful afternoon designing and making their own torches in Science! 

                       

Elsewhere in school, our inquisitive children have been exploring the digestive system and recreating how food moves 

through the body, while our superstar writers have been working hard to create atmosphere in their setting 

descriptions by including a range of descriptive and figurative language. 

           

It’s been a really positive first week back. Just a reminder that the MUGA will now be open to the community from 

5.30pm every night and on weekends if you would like to use it.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,  

‘Be the best you can be’ – the BEST version of you! 
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